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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Rebecca Raney <raneyrebecca7@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 1:48 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Trail Alignment

Dear City Council Members, 
I have for 7 years lived & owned a residence in Capitola at Brook Vale Terrace Modular Home Park just a 
few blocks from Gayle's Bakery, Depot Hill and The Village Esplanade. 
 
I am writing now to register my opposition to moving the proposed bike trail off The Historic Trestle, to 
proceed down through The Village, already an area congested with vehicles (parked & not), bikes, locals, 
tourists & . . . dogs (usually leased!?). 
 
**To what outcome would This Council agree to act unlawfully (to refute Measure L/ 8.72)? 
 
**Secondly, I'm disturbed that The Council also appears to be considering support of a trail reroute along 
Park Avenue, a narrow option for congruence of vehicular & human-powered transport, even after 
proposed slaughter of existing wealth of eucalyptus on its water side. 
 
**Simply put, please refute further time & monetary expenditures to promote, or even further examine, 
the unlawful, disruptive, unnecessary, & unpopular conclusions being erringly presented as reasonable 
& beneficial to Our Community, 
 
Thank You. 
Warmly, 
Rebecca Raney 
300 Plum St. #98 
Capitola, CA 95010 


